
Hello Lil’ Saints Families 
It's hard to believe that this school year is coming to an end. It has been a 
wonderful year. Thank you for entrusting us with your children. We enjoyed 
watching them learn and grow and hope to see them back next school year! 

We had another busy month at Lil’ Saints. Our Mother’s Day tea was a great 
success, the children were excited to come together with their moms and 
shower them with love. A big thank you to our Lil’ Saints moms and 
grandmas for joining us at this very special event. The magician, Great 
Gordini, did a fantastic job entertaining the children—most of them were 
captivated for almost 45 minutes! We hope you had as much fun as we did. 

Lil’ Saints would like to extend a big "Thank You" for supporting our 
Walkathon! It was one of our most successful events. The children enjoyed 
walking in smaller groups with their preschool friends and had a blast with 
the bouncy castle and all the treats. The picnic in our garden was a perfect 
way to wrap up such a beautiful day. As some of the kids said, it was the 
best day ever! 
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Busy Days at Lil’ 
Saints!
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Preschool Class  
Having fun, learning, and making friends 



Lil’ Saints Sports Day/Family BBQ 

Sports / Play Day will be on Tuesday, June 11th, 
9:30- 12:00. June 10 & 11 are Pro-d days for the 
main school (Monday, June 10, Pro D day for Lil’ 
Saints).  

Any older siblings who will be off school on 
Tuesday, June 11 are welcome to help! There will 
be BBQ Lunch for everyone, bouncy castle, relay 
games, face painting and more fun activities.  Regular class will not be in session that day. 

*Please note: Everyone is welcome to attend the 
Play Day even if your child normally do not attend 
classes on Tuesdays. 

-Parent or another adult must stay to supervise 
their child during the event. More details to 
come… 

Year End Family Picnic 

We will be going to Deifenbaker Park for a year 
end family potluck on Friday, June 21st from 
10:00-1:00 to celebrate another successful year at Lil‘ Saints. This will also be the LAST DAY of 
preschool this school year! 

Summer Birthdays 
We will celebrate our summer babies birthday on the last week of preschool. 

2

3 YEAR OLD CLASS NEWS	 JUNE 2024

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO: 
June- Harry, Alfred, Julia 

July- Gabe 

August - Charles and Zaydie                        
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